UNDERWOOD CREEK PARKWAY

OAK LEAF TRAIL & DEER CREEK TRAIL

As part of the Zoo Interchange project, Oak Leaf Trail and Deer Creek Trail
will have temporary closures for the demolition and reconstruction of the
I-94 bridge over Underwood Creek. Closures are expected to beginin late
March and continue through late 2017. One trail will remain open at all
times. Below are the alternate routes for each of these closures.
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*All closures are weather dependent and subject to change
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